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June 8, 2020  
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attn: Ms. C. Long 
 Registrar and Board Secretary 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long 
 
Re:  EB-2020-0152 
 
The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) would be pleased to participate in the above named matter 
and will participate in all stakeholder consultation activities including the June 9 webinar.  
 
The EDA will be represented by Brendan McClughan and Kathi Farmer; their contact information is 
provided below: 
 
Brendan McClughan 
Policy and Government Affairs Specialist 
Electricity Distributors Association 
1100-3700 Steeles Avenue West 
Vaughan, ON  L4L 8K8 
905.265.5347 or 416.417.2433 

bmcclughan@eda-on.ca 
 
 
Kathi Farmer 
Senior Regulatory Affairs Advisor 
Electricity Distributors Association 
1100-3700 Steeles Avenue West 
Vaughan, ON  L4L 8K8 
905.265.5333 or 416.659.1546 
kfarmer@eda-on.ca 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Original signed by 
 
Ted Wigdor  
Vice President, Policy, Government & Corporate Affairs 
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